Navgjo @il Eompany

TELEPHONE VANDIKE 4260
727 WEST SEVENTH STREET
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

July 20th, 1998

MR, R. L. TALLERT
01l & Gags Inspector
Artesia, New Nexico
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. Dear Sir:

Sometime ago ocur Albucuerque office forwarded
your lettor of NMay 3rd for atter on here and it seems that
this lettsr rnas cverlcoked. Most of our well records are
now kept in this office and the re orts on our drilling
wells are to be mede from here. However, we have no blanks
and we will thanlr you to forward us & supply and we will
try to get these reports up to date.
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It seems that there has been conslderable mise
understanding between our two offices and these reports have
gotten awsy nerind. Howevar, thor2 hoo been very little
activity on eny of our vwells since September of last year,
at which time the last reports were rendered. Do you desire

thaet we make a separate report for each well and for each
month since September 19277

e agsure you that this matter will receive our
very prompt sttenticn upon receipt of a supply of the blanks.
Very truly yours,
N.VAJO OIL COMPANY

By

J. M. [Kugler
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